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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

MARCH 2021 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Mar. 2-30 Read-A-Thon  

(Read through  

Mar. 23. Pledges 

due Mar. 24-30) 

Mon.,  

Mar. 8 

No School 

Wed., 

Mar. 10 

PTA Board 

meeting, (via 

Zoom, 4 p.m.) 

Thurs., 

Mar. 11 

SAC meeting (via 

Zoom, 2:30 p.m.) 

Mon.- Fri., 

Mar. 15 - 

19 

No School (Spring 

Break) 

Wed.,  

Mar. 24 

Spirit Night at 

McDonalds 

Note: Links are “clickable” in the PDF version of this newsletter. 

Run New Tampa was a huge success! 
For the third year in a row, Hunter’s Green put on an 
awesome 5k race and fun run. This year was our 
biggest yet, with 383 runners participating. It was held 
safely, following Covid-19 guidelines. Thanks to the 
dozens of volunteers who made this event happen and 
to the many sponsors of the event. This year’s sponsors 
brought in 30% more money for our school than last 
year. Please thank them for their support: 
 

 

 

 

Sept: Mathnasium, Radiance, Dr. 

Oct: Infinite Edge, Duga, Night Owl? 

Jan: Dr Hughes, Excel, Infinite Edge,  

Want to be more  

involved next year? 

Your Hunter’s Green PTA is always 

looking for more families to join in to 

support our amazing school.  

Many hands make light work, and the 

Hunter’s Green PTA is truly a special 

group that will welcome any caring 

adult to our volunteer team!  

If you want to consider taking on a 

role on the PTA next year, please 

email Rachel Barten at  

treasurer@huntersgreenpta.com to 

learn more! 

We are grateful for the many parents 

and community members who  

volunteer at our school! 
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